
 

  

 
 
23 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Holiday Activity Programme, Sevenoaks 
 
We are delighted to you invite your child to our Holiday Activity Programme, which will take place 
from 20 to 22 August 2024 at Sevenoaks School.   
 
The three-day programme is designed to bring together highly engaged pupils from different schools 
and enable them to work collaboratively and build relationships with like-minded peers. The activities 
will be based at Sevenoaks School and staffed by experienced teachers from both our school and local 
primary schools. This summer we will be offering the following programmes:  
  
For current Year 4 pupils:   
Art, Music, Science or Sport  
  
For current Year 5 pupils:  
Drama, Mathematics, Music  or Sport 
 
For current Year 6 pupils:  
Drama or Music 
 
 
Each day will run from 9am to 3pm and, on the final day (Thursday 22 August), there will be a short 
Show & Tell to parents at 2.30pm. 
 
The courses are designed for pupils who are highly interested by, and engaged in, that subject area. 
Please note that they will be doing the same subject for all three days. 
 
Bookings are now open to all Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils from our partner primary schools. If you would 
like to register your child for one of our courses, please complete this online booking form.  
The Holiday Activity Programme is always very popular and places will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis.  If the course is fully booked, you will be placed on a waiting list and notified as 
soon as a space becomes available.  
 
Sevenoaks School subsidises the project as part of its Primary Schools Partnership work. We can 
therefore offer the three-day programme at a total cost of £90. This includes a hot lunch in the Dining 
Hall each day, snacks and a t-shirt.  
 
Once we have received your booking, we will be in touch to confirm payment details – payment 

https://www.sevenoaksschool.org/service-and-partnerships/primary-partnerships/haps-2024/


 

needs to be submitted via BACS. If you are unable to cover the cost of the course but would like your 
child to attend, please contact partnerships@sevenoaksschool.org to discuss financial assistance. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Kathy O’Donnell 
Director of the Institute of Service & Partnerships 
Sevenoaks School 

mailto:partnerships@sevenoaksschool.org

